BINGO IN THE PARK DURING MINER'S JUBILEE

"Bingo in the Park", sponsored by the Knights of Columbus Council, will be on Friday and Saturday afternoons of Miner's Jubilee Weekend, July 17th and 18th. Bingo Sessions are scheduled for 3:30 on Friday and Saturday afternoon. <u>Pass the word!</u>

Last year's "trial run" netted a few hundred dollar and lots of encouragement to do it again! Chairman for the event is Steve Bachman. Assistance will be needed during the set-up and take-down phase, as well as a few minor tasks during the bingo sessions. Many hands will help all go fast and things run smoothly ---so plan to spare 2-3 hours to help make this venture a success. Chairman Steve anticipates he will need 4-5 people to help per 'bingo session'. The Knights' are always looking for new members. Join the Knights' and join in the fun.

Next Knights' Meeting

Our next meeting will be in the parish hall at 7:00PM on July 16th. There will be a general business meeting followed by yummy snacks and Texas Holdem'.

Evangelization & Catechesis Symposium Friday—Sunday, August 14-16, 2015

BATTLE FOR THE SOUL OF OUR CHURCH

The Church in the United States is called, in season and out of season, to proclaim a Gospel which not only proposes unchanging moral truths but purposes them precisely as the key to human happiness and social prospering. Pope Benedict XVI

Sponsored by: Bishop's Annual Appeal

Prayer of St. Michael



Saint Michael, the Archangel, defend us in battle, be our defense against the wickedness and snares of the devil. May God rebuke him, we humbly pray; and do thou, O Prince of the heavenly host, by the power of God, thrust into Hell Satan and the other evil spirits who prowl about the world for the ruin of souls.

Amen. Pope Leo XII

Thank You



Thank you to everyone who gave so much of your time and talent to help make our Church Camp last week such a huge success.

We thank everyone who helped to organize this event, who helped to set up and clean up, who helped with all the various activities and to the Knight's of Columbus who provided workers, cooks and a delicious BBQ on the last day.

We are thankful to have such a dedicated church family that is always there to help when needed.

We look forward to another fun and busy camp next summer!

RELAY FOR LIFE LUMANARIES

Two of the most often repeated questions concerning Relay are "Why do you walk all Night?" and "Why Luminaries?"

For those who have heard those words "You have cancer" it is truly a very dark time. For this reason it is right that we walk through the night. Having the individual luminaries around the track gives our relayers an opportunity to think, meditate and pray for each individual represented by each luminary. So if you have a loved one, a friend, neighbor, who have heard those words, please consider making a donation for a luminary. Luminaries name people who survived their cancer and those who have died. We will have luminaries available after church or you can call Ronele Mello at 541-894-2281 or Arlene Dethloff at 541-910-1777. We will gladly prepare the bag for you, unless you want to do the art work yourself.

Finally, there is a special ceremony Friday, July 31st at 9:00PM at the Baker High School Track. Everyone is welcome. Come see all the luminaries and spend a quiet moment for all those special people who have heard those words and responded with courage. Thank you for all your support of Team Hope. We are gratified but we cannot quit; until the fight is finished and cancer is no longer a dreaded word!